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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

November 25, 2020 
 
RE: COVID-19 Enhanced Public Health Measures – VERMILION STADIUM 
 
We are working to understand the full impact of the Province’s new public health measures at a local 
level and will continue to communicate the impact these restrictions have as soon as we are able to 
finalize the information.  
 
We can announce that the Vermilion Stadium ice and curling ice are NOT currently impacted by the 
Province’s new public health measures. The indoor ice surfaces are open as scheduled for use today, 
November 25, 2020. 
 
Please note that the Town is committed to providing service at the highest level possible while keeping 
our community’s health and safety as the utmost highest priority. It is with that in mind that we move 
forward with any future precautionary measures that are deemed necessary. 
 
Please stay tuned for further updates on the Town of Vermilion’s website and social media channels. 
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